
 

 

Support for Parents of Children with Epilepsy  
No formal sessions are planned. See òFree Member Activitiesó for 
EEAõs upcoming family-friendly activities . For individual questions or 

concerns, please contact the EEA office for support and information.  

Adult Support Group Schedule  
(Group meets from 4:00 - 6:00 p.m. in the EEA office.)  

Please call the Office to advise if you will be attending.  

Wednesday, November 12, 2014 Wednesday, December 3, 2014 
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November  

  

WHL Hockey Game  
Edmonton Oil Kings vs Saskatoon Blades  
Friday, November 14 
Be at Rexall Place main entrance 6:30 sharp 
Game begins at 7:00 pm 
(pre-registration required) 
 
Fun BINGO  for Prizes  
Friday, November 28, 1:00 ð 3:00 pm  
EEA Office 
 
 

Focus on Epilepsy  

December  
 

Annual Christmas Lunch & Social  
Saturday, December 13, 12-3 pm 
(pre-registration required) 
 
Fun BINGO  for Prizes  

Friday, December 19,1:00 ð 3:00 pm  
EEA Office 

Whichever Your Faith, We Wish 
Our Members and Friends Much 
Enjoyment During Your Holiday 

Celebrations!  

Hanukkah  

Christmas  

Day  

New 

Yearôs           

Eve  

FREE  M EMBER  ACTIVITY    

Edmonton Oil Kings  vs Saskatoon 
Blades 

 

Friday, November 14 

Meet at Rexall Place main entrance  

6:30 pm sharp 

Please note : This activity is not  suitable for those who are negatively  

affected by loud noise or bright/flashing lights.  

 
Annual Christmas Lunch  

           and Social 
 

Saturday, December 13 
 

Door Prizes, Gift Exchange 
 

For more details see page 3. 

Christmas Season Volunteers Needed  

Great volunteer and fundraising  

opportunity!  
 

See page 3 for further details.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

EEA Partners with TD Canada Trust in  
Employability Program 

 

Through the initiative of EEA member Tim McCallen, a Branch Manager 
with TD Canada Trust, members who are potentially interested in part-time 

positions as a bank customer service representative (Teller) or full-time 
 positions such as a Financial Service Representative have an  
opportunity to submit a resume directly through TDôs Prairie Region  

Human Resources Counsellor 
 

For Further information  contact EEA Executive Director, Gary Sampley, 
488-9600 or gary@edmontonepilepsy.org  

Focus on Epilepsy is published 6 times  
annually by the Edmonton Epilepsy Association. 
Articles appearing in Focus on Epilepsy do not 

necessarily reflect the opinions of the Association. 

 
We welcome your contributions: 

Do you have a poem or maybe a short story (1/2 
page) that you would like to share with others. Or 
maybe you have read a book from our library and 
want to share a review with others. If you would 
like to share your  wisdom, please submit your 
items to Wendy at our office or e-mail her at  
info@edmontonepilepsy.org 
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Now you can Donate to the EEA online ! 
If you would like to make either a lump sum Donation or a monthly  

donation contribution to the Association by credit card, please visit our website, 

www.edmontonepilepsy.org, and click on the Canada Helps  Logo.   
This donation program gives you  the ability to instantly print off a donation receipt. 

11007-124th Street NW 

Edmonton,  AB T5M 0J5 

 

(780) 488-9600  

(780) 447-5486 fax 
1-866-EPILEPSY 

info@edmontonepilepsy.org  
www.edmontonepilepsy.org  

Edmonton Epilepsy Association  
The Epilepsy Association of Northern Alberta  

Link to E-Actionõs On-line 
Epilepsy Resource and 

Community 

mailto:gary@edmontonepilepsy.org
mailto:sharon@edmontonepilepsy.org
mailto:sunny@edmontonepilepsy.org
mailto:info@edmontonepilepsy.org
http://www.canadahelps.org/CharityProfilePage.aspx?CharityID=d31418
https://www.canadahelps.org/dn/2654
https://www.facebook.com/edmonton.epilepsy
mailto:info@edmontonepilepsy.org
http://www.edmontonepilepsy.org/
https://www.canadahelps.org/dn/2654
http://www.e-action.ca/Home.aspx?lang=en
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Annual Christmas Lunch and Social  

Saturday, December 13 th ,  12 ï 3 p.m.    

Central Lions Seniors Centre,  

11113 113 Street, Edmonton  
 

DOOR PRIZES / GIFT EXCHANGE  

In keeping with our tradition of a different ethnic theme each year, this year will 

have an Italian theme, with entertainment by the Appennini Dancers.  

$15.00 per person (remainder EEA subsidized).  
Subsidies available for those in need.  

 

Call the EEA office 780-488-9600 to book your seats (pre-registration required). 
 

Everyone in attendance will get to take home a special gift of their choosing.  

Collective Kitchen Program Starting in January 2015  
  

This is a combined support and training program to assist members living on a limited income who lack a knowledge of 
proper nutrition, as well of budgeting and cooking skills. Working collectively, course participants are guided into the 
world of nutrition and how it affects their seizures and overall health.  
 

The course also covers issues such as low cost cooking, food preparation, budgeting skills and 
planning ahead. A hands-on course, it has components of active teaching. Each participant gets to 
take home what they have cooked, usually four to six individual portions, in freezable containers 
capable of fitting into a fridge freezer compartment. 
 

The next Collective Kitchen Project runs on January 16, February 13, March 13, April 17, May 15 
and June 12, 2015.  Interested members can phone Sharon at the EEA Office at 780-488-9600 to 
register.  Registration is limited to eight participants. 

Volunteers Needed!  
 

EEA has been given the fundraising opportunity to operate the gift-wrapping kiosk at Edmonton City Centre 
during the Christmas shopping season, and needs volunteers to man the table and wrap gifts for shoppers. 
 
Because this will involve manning the table seven days a week from December 
1st through the 24th, we need a considerable number of volunteers over this 
period of time.  
 
If you like wrapping and want to help the EEA fund our numerous programs and 
services please contact the EEA office at 780-488-9600 or 
info@edmontonepilepsy.org so that we can work out a volunteering schedule 
that works for both you and us. Thank you! 
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Need Prescriptions Filled?    
 

We recommend the following Pharmacists, who support the programs of the EEA. For all your Pharmacy needs,  
visit their friendly, helpful staff today. 

Southside 

G & E Pharmacy 

7326-82nd Avenue 

780-469-7667 

Central  

Royal Pharmacy  

Ground Floor, 11010-101 Street 

780-426-0872  

 

2015 EEA Scholarship Awards  
 

The Edmonton Epilepsy Association will fund two $1000 Scholarships in 2015, for the purpose of assisting 

students to advance to or continue with College or University studies.  Application for these Scholarships is 

open to Greater-Edmonton area students aged 17-29 years of age who are currently under a Canadian 

physician's care for epilepsy and are Canadian Citizens or who have permanent resident status.   
 

                             Visa students are not eligible for this award. 
 

 

Deadline for applications is March 1st, 2015  
 

 To download an application, visit our website: www.edmontonepilepsy.org,   

or call our Office at 780-488-9600 if you wish to receive one by mail. 

Weõre Looking for an Achiever! 
 

Do you know someone living with Epilepsy who has accomplished significant success in life, 
inspiring others in the process? 

 

If you would like to nominate someone for the 2014 Award, please do so, in writing,  
to the EEA office by March 1st, 2015.  

 
If you have any questions about the criteria for the award, please contact EEA Executive 

Director Gary Sampley at 780-488-9600 or gary@edmontonepilepsy.org 

In Loving Memory of Brittany Hughes  
EEA Member and Office Volunteer  

December 1987 - September 2014  
 

Brittany recently passed away from severe complications of her epilepsy, leaving a 
huge void in the lives of all who knew her.  She was a huge expression of love. She 
greeted everyone with a big hug and a big smile. Everyone she met was special to her. 
Brittany loved colour and pink was her favourite.  
 

All of us at EEA miss you, Brittany! 

Watch the January-February 2015  newsletter for important information about the 2015  
six-week òBe Your Own Bossó program for teens and young adults. 

http://www.edmontonepilepsy.org/
mailto:gary@edmontonepilepsy.org
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This Fallõs United Way Campaign 
Do you usually contribute to the United Way? For those of you who do donate annually to the 
United Way of the Alberta Capital Region (UWACR), you may not be aware that you can desig-
nate where you want your donation dollars to go. 
 

On the back of your UWACR pledge form is a designation block where you can specify to which 
charity or charities of your choice you want your donation to go.  
 

If you choose to specify charities, we hope you will consider the Edmonton Epilepsy Association 
as one of your designated choices. 
 

Thank you for your consideration! 

Handclasps and Home  
       ..... remembering "Armistice Day", November, 1948 

A Childôs Perspective 
 

By Jeanne Egert , EEA Member 
 

Walking hand in hand towards the cenotaph 
over-looking Kootenay Lake,  

I was five then,  
my father, sixty-eight. 

We watched our village heroes march by, 
down the gravel road, 
 the wreaths were laid, 

the prayers were prayed, 
the bagpipe's wail clear, haunting,  

hung in the frosty air. 
 

  Our village between two mountain ranges,  
 and the chilly deep of the lake, 

seemed eternally secure that morning 
Armistice Day, nineteen forty-eight. 

 
Hand in hand, homeward bound, 

silent in our thoughts. 
Thankful for home and warmth, 

soup to share, 
from mother's oft used pot. 

We have a limited number of tickets from our 2014 allotment available in the EEA Office. These 

can be accessed by MEMBERS with limited financial resources who need help getting to medical 
appointments, EEA events, food shopping, etc., and who do not have an AISH bus pass.  Call 780-
488-9600 or drop by to pick them up. Please note that when these tickets are gone, we will not 

have a replenishment until mid-April, 2015. 

Bus Tickets Available for Members in Reduced Circumstances  

The Garry Hannigan Memorial Life Enhancement  Scholarships for Youth , to a maximum 
of $500 each, are available for Youths of any age, up to the age of 18, to assist them in participating 

in Sports, Cultural or Recreational Activities that will enhance their development as individuals. 
 

Scholarship criteria, eligibility details and the current Application Form can be downloaded from 
www.edmontonepilepy.org, or a hard-copy Application can be mailed to you on request to the EEA 
Office, 780-488-9600. 

Does Your Child or Teen Have Upcoming Sports,  Arts, or  
Recreational Activities Costs?  

http://www.edmontonepilepsy.org/
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 Edmonton Corn Maze, September  


